Sprint y’

Together with NEXTEL 2001 Edmund Halley Drive
Reston, VA 20191

July 19, 2007

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
TW-A325

445 12" St., SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Ex Parte Presentation,
WCB/Pricing No. 07-10

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On July 18, 2007, Michael Fingerhut and I, of Sprint Nextel Corp., Richard Metzger of
Lawler, Metzger, Milkman and Keeney, LLC, and Marc Goldman of Jenner and Block (via
telephone), both Sprint Nextel’s outside counsel, met with Deena Shetler, Al Lewis, Jay
Atkinson, Doug Slotten, Don Stockdale and Lynne Engledow of the Wireline Competition
Bureau to discuss possible issues to be investigated in WCB/Pricing No. 07-10. Sprint
Nextel recommended that the Commission investigate (1) marketing arrangements the
ILECs whose tariffs are the subject of this proceeding, have or may plan to enter into for
the purposes of stimulating traffic; and (2) numbering resource utilization by these ILECs.
Sprint Nextel also provided Commission staff with a summary of court activity in the
various traffic pumping cases brought by Sprint Nextel and other long distance carriers in
the US District Court for the Southern District of lowa.

[ request that this letter, which is being filed electronically, be placed in the file for the
above-captioned proceeding.

Please contact me at (703) 433-4503 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Norina Moy
Director, Government Affairs

c: Deena Shetler Al Lewis
Jay Atkinson Doug Slotten
Don Stockdale Lynne Engledow



